
Open to all Children & Teens 
(K through 12th grade)

who have experienced the loss of a loved one. 



This 8-week program, led by clinicians and volunteers, will use the
medium of art to explore and express grief.

Parents/Guardians are invited to attend a companion group to learn about their
child’s perception of loss, while processing their own grief.




Wednesday evenings

September 20th - November 15th

(No meeting on 11/8)

6:30 pm to 7:45 pm



The Senior Center, 4 Gauntt Place, Building 1
Route 31 S, Flemington, NJ




For more information contact:
Laura Suozzo, LCSW  - lsuozzo@hhsnj.org

or 908-788-6100. Option #2 - ext. 3059
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